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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe.

This communication is to request the Town of Caledon Council renew the interim control by-law (ICBL) prior to the
existing by-law expiring on October 17, 2023. I want to commend Council for demonstrating best practices and a
leading edge approach to addressing aggregate resources in Caledon by implementing the ICBL. The Town should
continue to temporarily freeze permitted land use as the review and updating of policies and zoning continues in
relation to aggregate developments. I have previously expressed my concerns related to proposed aggregate
resources policies during the review of the draft Strategic Plan 2023-2025 in an email sent on June 23, 2023. It is
crucial that the appropriate studies based on accurate analysis be completed prior to any decisions regarding
aggregate resources. 

Many thanks.

Patricia Rosch


